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TOWN OF CHESTER 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
May 6, 2020 7:00 pm via ZOOM 

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 BUDGET 
  
 A public hearing on the proposed FY 2020-2021 Budget will be held remotely via Zoom 
Meeting on Wednesday, May 6, 2020 at 7:00 pm. 
  
The Board of Finance will recommend the General Government and Chester Elementary 
School Budgets at this hearing. This is an opportunity for the public to express its comments on 
the proposed budgets. Citizens interested in participating in the Public Hearing may join by 
using the instructions below, either online or by using any land based or mobile telephone to 
connect to the meeting shortly before 7 p.m. that evening.   
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83262960986?pwd=VEd6TllDNExYREtxd2NYZGQxczFsQT09 

Meeting ID: 832 6296 0986 
Password: 493057 
One tap mobile 

+16465588656,,83262960986#,,#,493057# US (New York) 
 

Dial by your location 
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 832 6296 0986 
Password: 493057 

 
Based on the public’s comments and in accordance with Executive Order 7I, in place of the 
annual Town Budget Meeting, the Board of Selectmen will authorize the Board of Finance to 
adopt a budget for fiscal year 2020-2021. The Board of Finance will hold a remote meeting, 
accessible by the public, to consider and vote on the budget, on May 27, 2020.  
  
To view the DRAFT FY 2020-2021 General Government Budget Summary and line item detail 
of proposed of Revenue, Expenditures and Capital Improvement items, visit the Chester 
website – www.chesterct.org.   
  
To view the Proposed FY 2020-2021 Chester Board of Education Budget and Proposed FY 2020-
2021 Regional District 4 Budget visit www.reg4.k12.ct.us, go to District, Budget Information.  
  
Copies of the both the General Government and Boards of Education proposed budgets are 
available in the Office of the Town Clerk, 203 Middlesex Avenue, Chester, CT. Copies can be 
picked up at Town Hall by appointment or can be mailed or emailed upon request. 
 

 


